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I have been an adult care home operator for over 17 years and I support the increase 

of capacity to 7 residents in Adult Care Homes. This will help with the demand of 

homes and placement needs in our community and surrounding areas and help with 

discharge from over crowding hospitals. It will help operators of care homes increase 

their revenue to keep up with cost and inflation. Our neighboring state of Washington 

has been granted their increase from 6 to 8 residents and Oregon is still at a capacity 

of only 5.  


